
 
 

 
 
 

Conference of the National Platform of the Eastern Partnership Civil Society Forum: 
"On the eve of the forth annual meeting of the Eastern Partnership 

Civil Society Forum" 
Minsk, November 16th, 2012 

 
Invitation letter 

 
We would like to invite you to participate in the Conference "On the eve of the forth annual 
meeting of the Eastern Partnership Civil Society Forum" which will be held on 16th of 
November, 2012 in Minsk. 
 
The National Platform of the Eastern Partnership Civil Society Forum was established in July 
2010 and has become a joint platform for consolidation and coordination of actions of the civil 
society organizations in Belarus. Nowadays the National Platform faces the challenges of 
determining further the priorities of its activities and the choice to choose the strategy. 
 
During the conference, a new version of the concept of development of the National Platform 
will be discussed and possibly will be adopted by the participants. Also, the program provides 
space for discussion about activities of the National Platform in the Belarusian regions and 
deployment of national programs.  
 
The Conference of the National Platform will also focus on the preparation of the Belarusian 
delegation for the forth meeting of the Eastern Partnership Civil Society Forum in Stockholm 
(November 29-30, 2012). 
 
To participate in the Conference, please, send following information to the e-mail: 
csfbelarus@gmail.com until 11th of November, 2012.  
 

1. Name, surname  
2. Position within company. 
3. contact e-mail and  mobile phone number 

 
 
All the information about the Conference can also be found on the website 
EUROBELARUS.INFO 
 
Contact information: 
Coordinator of the Steering Committee 
Antonina Yelistratova 
E-mail: csfbelarus@gmail.com  
mob. (029) 158.99.81 (Monday to Friday from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.) 
 


